Dear Pre-K Student Families,

The Lebanon School Readiness Council is looking for parents of
Pre-Kindergarten students to join our School Readiness Council for the
2021-2022 school year!

Members of the School Readiness Council will have the opportunity to
provide input regarding the type of family activities that are planned for
Pre-Kindergarten students and their families. Parents will also join the
council in the development of the School Readiness Grant and how funds
received are from the grant allocated.

This year the School Readiness Council will be meeting in person, but
members can also attend virtually via Google Meet. You will find the
meeting dates and times listed below. If you’re interested in joining the
council please contact your child’s Pre-K teacher or Dawn Del ea, Director
of Pupil Services & Chairperson of School Readiness Council at:
dawn.delia@lebanonct.org

October 4
January 10th
March 9th

May 9
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